
From: Mark Futrell 
Sent: Wednesday, March 31, 2010 8:37 AM 
To: Diana Marr 
Subject: FW: Net Meter 
  
 

 
From: James Woods [mailto:james.a.woods@blountstown.org]  
Sent: Friday, March 26, 2010 5:01 PM 
To: Mark Futrell 
Subject: Net Meter 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Mark Futrell (MFutrell@PSC.STATE.FL.US) 
Diana Marr (dmarr@PSC.STATE.FL.US) 
 
Re: Rule 25‐6.065 FAC 
 
Dear Mr. Futrell and Ms. Marr, 
The City of Blountstown currently does not have any net metered customers. We are working 
with the Florida Municipal Electric Association to develop a net metering policy and 
standardized interconnection agreement for small customer‐owned renewable generation. We 
expect to adopt this policy by May 11 or June 8, 2010. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

James A. Woods 
City Manager 
 
20591 Central Avenue West 
Blountstown, Fl. 32424 
(850) 674-5488 Office 
(850) 674-8289 Fax 
 
james.a.woods@blountstown.org 
 
 


